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Friday 7th November 2024 

Lego and Eco Club 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce two exciting after-school clubs starting in November: 

 

LEGO Club 

- Days: Every Tuesday 

- Dates: 12th November - 10th December 

- Time: 3:15pm - 4:00pm 

- Available spaces: 10 

- Location: Potter Classroom 

 

Eco Club 

- Days: Every Thursday 

- Dates: 14th November - 12th December 

- Time: 3:15pm - 4:00pm 

- Available spaces: 10 

- Location: Dickens Classroom 

 

How to Book 

Spaces for both clubs will be available to book through the Arbor Parent Portal from 4:00pm on Friday 

8th November. Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

Important Information 

- Children should be collected promptly at 4:00pm from the main entrance 

- Please ensure your child knows their collection arrangements 

- If your child cannot attend a session, please notify the school office 

- Children attending clubs must have appropriate clothing for the activities 

 

If you have any questions or difficulties booking, please contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Southbroom St James Academy Office Team 
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